Vermont cuts back hotel program for
homeless

An estimated 700 homeless people in Vermont will lose their eligibility for hotel stay vouchers as the state
winds down a coronavirus-spurred emergency shelter program. Federal funding uncertainty is one reason,

while another is the dwindling of vacancies as hotels recover from the pandemic.
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